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On November 23 to 25, 2018, Ukraine hosted a special meeting for leaders responsible for Second 
Generation education in the Eastern Europe region. 

Representatives from seven countries took part in the meeting. They listened to each other’s reports 
about the situation of the Second Generation in each of the nations. In their discussion they focused 
on the goal of Second Generation education, and they agreed that the first step is educating 
ourselves as parents and elders. 

The participants also visited family centers in which three families live together, attended Sunday 
school for children of different ages, and visited the New Hope Farm in Ukraine.  


